Kaycee Hathaway

From: Phil Kenison <pken009@fairpoint.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 9:25 AM
To: Kaycee Hathaway

Subject: marijuana on Radar Rd

The people of this farming community have said they do not want this controlled substance next to our homes. RCW
82.04.213 states "Agricultural Product " does not include marijuana. It must not be allowed to have any part of the
operation done in our farming community.

There is absolutely nothing uplifting for this community in letting any marijuana of any kind in any area but industrial.
Are you changing you minds now and letting it be allowed everywhere? Do your job properly and

protect our community from this recreational drug!!! Thank you Philip

Kenison



